
To whom it may concern at Enfield council, my ward members and MP

I totally totally object to the expansion of the crematorium onto Firs Farm wetlands. 

Wetlands are a much needed part of the ecosystem that had previously been lost and the 
firs farm wetlands brings back a much needed. These space encourage nature back into 
London and help the environment.

The space also offers a much needed green space for all ages to enjoy, keep fit and learn 
about nature. The beneficial aspects of outside space to exercise is hugely needed to lead to 
better outcomes in life. 

Please try to find somewhere else for the crematorium.

Best wishes


